
 

Please join us on Thursday 14th November 
after school for our cake sale  

(3.15pm – 4.20pm or until sell out). 

Students are being asked to please bring cake and 
biscuit donations into school this day to sell.  

ALL proceeds from the cake sale go directly to your PTFA  

(See newsletter for more details). Come and meet the 
members of your PTFA! 

There are also prizes for our students who have gone the 
extra mile and homemade their sweet treats!  

All homemade entries for the GBBO – will be entered into a 
raffle! 

 



For more information or to volunteer at the event, 
please email us at  

PTFA@broadbentfold.tameside.sch.uk 


